
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Spring 2023    

 

March 17th     2023            

     Attendance 

 

Nursery 78.6%   Reception 89.6% 

Year 1 83%         Year 4 88.1% 

Year 2 92.7%       Year 5 97.6% 

Year 3 88.1%      Year 6 90% 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     89.6% 

 Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 5 

 

                   97.6% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

             

            Of 95.9%! 

 

Upcoming dates: 

March 20th Yr3-6 Parents Evening 3-5.30pm 

Wednesday March 22nd UNCRC Meetings y4-6  

Thursday March 23rd Residential Meeting Year 

6 at 2.45pm School Hall 

Monday March 27th Nursery and Reception 

Play School Hall 9.30 

Monday March 27th Easter Service 2pm 

School Hall ( for pupils only ) 

Tuesday March 28th  Yr1 and 2 Easter Play 9.30 

am 

Tuesday March 28th Yr3 and 4 Easter Play 

2.00pm 

Wednesday March 29th Easter Bonnet Parade 

Nursery – Year 2 9.30 am School Hall 

Wednesday March 29th Yr5 and 6 Easter Play 

2.00pm School Hall 

Friday March 31st Easter egg hunt organized 

by FOSJ 

Friday March 31st TERM ENDS 

MONDAY April 17th School begins 

  

There will be an EASTER EGG HUNT  

organised for the whole school by FOSJ  

on Friday March 31st. 

 

If you are able to donate anything we are collecting Easter gifts to make 

hampers to raffle towards school funds. Please send donations into class.  

Due to fire safety regulations we can only allow 2 people per child for the 

Easter plays and Bonnet Parade. 

EASTER BONNET PARADE FOR NURSERY AND INFANTS: 

Wednesday March 29th   at 9.30 am for pupils in Nursery- Year 2.  

Parents are welcome to watch entry will be £2 per person with a chance of 

winning an Easter prize. Coffee/tea/and hot cross buns will be served at  

9.00 a.m. before the Easter Bonnet Parade.  

We look forward to the Easter Assemblies next week; 

Nursery/ Reception Monday March 27th at 9.30 am in the School Hall – £2  

per person (only 2 people per child) 

Year 1/ Year 2 Easter Assembly Tuesday March 28th at 9.30am School Hall– 

entry £2 per person (only 2 people per child) 

Year 3/ 4 Easter Assembly Tuesday March 28th 2.00 pm School Hall– entry  

£2 per person (only 2 people per child) 

Year 5/6  Easter Assembly Wednesday March 29th 2.00pm School Hall– entry 

£2 per person (only 2 people per child). 

We say a very sad farewell to Mr Rob Bean who has been teaching 

Yr 5 since September. Mr Bean leaves us next Friday and we wish 

him very well for the future. Thank you for all your hard work with 

Year 5. 

We also say farewell to Miss Burton who has been working as a TA in 

Nursery and wish her well as she returns to Spain. 


